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Fracking in the Delaware River Basin is a massive public safety concern. The health affects are
untold, between air pollution and the ground/water pollution to those living in the area.
It also put the entire region along the basin, which includes multiple major cities, at an increased
earthquake risk. The USGS already places the Delaware River cities at a slightly increased risk for
a 5 earthquake. Fracking this area would all but guarantee that this happen. 
Allowing fracking to go forward would risk the health and safety of the people from Scranton, to
Philadelphia, to Wilmington, to Trenton, Allentown, even as far as NYC. This would be the single
greatest threat to the region and it lays at your hands.
 


